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You asked, and we listened! 

Welcome to the inaugural edition of VPRAD Voice, a

newsletter featuring updates, news, and insights into both

the VPRAD program and the larger academic enterprise.

Our mission is to better connect speakers, participants,

alumni, and prospective attendees far beyond the

traditional classroom setting. 

Check here for changes to the program, engagement

opportunities, and professional development and/or

career resources. 

We're glad you're here!
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Need to freshen up on or

learn a new skill? 

 

Check out the Learning

Exchange 

for live and on-demand

training opportunities!  



RedCAP
applications for
Cohort 32 are 

due August 6! 

Due to the ongoing pandemic, VPRAD is

remaining virtual. We are continually

working to better align the program structure

and format to the online space. As part of this

redesign, we are seeking to add new 'Virtual

Visit' providers.

What is a Virtual Visit?

A Virtual Visit is a chance for VPRAD

participants to interact with different

elements of VUMC in a more personalized,

in-depth way than through  a traditional

presentation. Virtual Visits take place on

Zoom and enable participants to take a

deeper dive into different departments,

offices, clinics, and labs. 

Who can be a Virtual Visit provider?

Virtual Visit providers include many of our

former, in-person tour providers, as well as

newer participants, such as faculty,

administrative staff, postdocs, and VPRAD

alumni.  

We need you
for 

virtual visits
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